
   

 

This week’s attendance is 95.8%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: Y3 98% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
  

     
 

   
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
   
      
   

 
 

 

1.3.2024 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the final Spring half term.  I hope you had a 
restful and enjoyable break. 
 
There has been no stopping the children this week!  Top left FS2 
have been celebrating National Polar Bear Week by linking it 

with their Maths and use of number cubes!  Very creative 😊 
 
Middle left, and perhaps my favourite tweet of the week, we 
have children in Y6 partnered up with children in Y2 listening to 
them read.  The Y2s absolutely love it and it’s really nice to see 
them make friends with the older children in school. 
 
Bottom left is a photo of a child in Y3 learning how to read 
music and play the xylophone.  Thanks to PPA Cover for putting 
such a great video on Showbie (our online learning portal for all 
the children). 
 
In other news, a few parents/carers have approached school 
regarding Whatsapp groups for their child’s year group and 
some of the issues surrounding it.  Whilst Whatsapp is a 16+ 
app, we have been made aware of children in Y5 and Y6 using 
it and being part of different groups.  We have also learnt that 
some children have been sending unkind messages to one 
another and this has been spilling over into school.  This 
appears to be a bit of a recurring theme over the last few years 
so I would encourage you to visit the E-Safety section on our 
website for guidance on different apps, age restrictions and 
other useful advice.  
 
And finally, next week is Child Progress Meetings with your 
child’s class teacher.  If you haven’t booked already, please 
make sure you do.  They are in school in your child’s classroom. 

 
Have a lovely weekend 

 
Mr I. Johnson 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.markeaton.derby.sch.uk/about-us/e-safety

